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A#en&on Athens-Clarke County Residents: 

My name is Dr. Conor Fair, and I am a postdoctoral researcher in the Entomology 
Department at the University of Georgia. I am invi&ng you to take part in a research 
study. 

I am researching pollinators and opinions related to residen&al yard management 
including landscaping and gardening that affects pollinators. The survey will ask you 
about your personal views and behaviors rela&ng to pollinators and residen&al yard 
management. I am looking for Athens residents to par&cipate in the survey. Any 
prior knowledge or interest in pollinators or residen&al yard management is not 
required for this survey. 

If you agree to take part in this study, you will be asked to answer the ques&ons in 
the survey. The survey will take approximately 10 minutes to complete. Please 
complete the survey by yourself and not more than once. Par&cipa&on is voluntary. 
You can refuse to take part or stop at any &me. The URL and QR code included below 
will provide you access to complete the survey using a computer or mobile device. 

Your responses will help us understand how to be#er support pollinator 
conserva&on. This research will help contribute to the mission of the University of 
Georgia to foster research, teaching, and extension. 

Thank you for your par&cipa&on. If you have any ques&ons about this research, 
please feel free to contact me at cfair13@uga.edu. 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Conor Fair 

Postdoctoral Research Associate 

 

URL: h#ps://ugeorgia.ca1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_cCjs9wsJzjPx90G  


